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Subject: D209 Class of 2020
Date: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 at 4:08:57 PM Central Daylight Time
From: wbreisch@pths209.org
To: Proviso MathemaHcs & Science Academy Recipients

April 7, 2020

Dear Proviso Township High Schools D209 Class of 2020,

To ensure the health and safety of our students, and in anticipation of an extended Stay at Home order
from Governor Pritzker, we regret to inform you that all senior activities scheduled for the month of
May have been cancelled, with the exception of graduation. We are investigating alternatives to in-
person graduation should the current conditions persist through May 24th. More details regarding
commencement will be available in early May.

We understand how important prom and other senior experiences are for you. So, we are open to
suggestions for alternatives to prom that occur after the state and federal authorities advise that it is safe
to gather in large groups.  Please share your thoughts and suggestions here via this survey. Your input
matters. We will review all suggestions and develop the best, possible alternative to this milestone
event. Any fees you have paid for the cancelled events will be returned to you.  

This is a difficult time for all of us, and certainly not the end to senior year any of us had hoped. But it
is necessary to ensure your health and safety. Please stay informed and follow the safety guidelines
published by the  Illinois Department of Public Health regarding COVID-19. Also, check our website
and your emails regularly for up to date, school related information.

We are in this together. Let’s be creative and put the most positive, safe, experiences we can put in
place, under these circumstances.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Thank you,

Nicole N. Howard, EdD
Assistant Superintendent - Academics & Family Services

William Breisch
PMSA Assistant Principal in Charge

Mathew Brown
PMSA Student Activities Coordinator

Omar Orozco
PMSA Sponsor for the Class of 2020

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kA_qGJbRFkitHds47Ap99yCHwEAQzhRAkh0fCpPxa-VUNUNBVFc0SVU3TTNaT1pRRTdKNDQxQ1ZRVi4u
http://dph.illinois.gov/covid19
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